
 

 

 
 
 
10 May 2024 
 
 
Dear Archibald Families,  
 
We are delighted to be able to offer Nourish Cooking School sessions to you. Please see the attached leaflet. 
 
The sessions will be held in the school hall and your child can join you for the session(s) if you would like to cook 
with them. 
 
We are limited to 10 adults per session. Please complete this form to register your interest 
https://forms.office.com/e/938Tmtgw7S. We will be in touch with you to let you know if any sessions have been 
allocated. 
 
Please complete the form by Monday 20th May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rebecca Turner 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/938Tmtgw7S

